
Wombat Monitoring 
 

Weekend Wombat monitoring at Coles Bay  

Friday March 23rd to  —Sunday March 25th 2018 

What: We’ll be undertaking afternoon and night time surveys of 

wombats and assessing if they are affected by mange. Data gathered 

on this project assists researchers to understand the prevalence of 

mange in wombats across Tasmania.   

Where: Coles Bay, Freycinet Peninsula, Tasmania. A stunning 

beachside location on the East Coast 

When: 23/03/2018 to 25/03/2018. This is a camping project. All tents 

and mattresses are provided. BYO sleeping bags and pillows.   

Cost: $80.00 per person. This cost covers transport, food, tools and 

equipment.  

For more information please contact Renae at Conservation 

Volunteers: 

Ph: 03 6231 1779 
Email: hobart@cva.org.au 
 
A great opportunity to help protect Tasmania’s wombat species!  


